10/20/14

Alderman Shakoor

DEAR SIR.

I AM WRITING TO BRING ATTENTION TO A VERY DANGEROUS SITUATION ON THE INTERSECTION OF WEST St. & M. L. KING DR. (JULIAN THOMAS SCHOOL)

I FEEL THAT WE NEED TO INSTALL SOME SORT OF SAFETY SIGNS FOR OUR CHILDREN FROM THAT SCHOOL, THE M.L. CENTER, & CHILDREN ATTEDING THE URBAN LEAGUE AFTER SCHOOL PROGRAM.

WE HAVE HAD MANY NEAR ACCIDENTS AND ON LAST FRIDAY A DRIVER RECEIVED A SPEEDING TICKET.

WE WOULD LIKE TO MEET WITH YOU, OR, ADDRESS THE CITY COUNCIL SO THAT WE CAN DISCUSS THIS MATTER.

THANK- YOU.

PLEASE CONTACT ME AT 262-497-5720.

STEVE E. AVILA

1532 WEST ST.

RACINE, WI. 53404

Morma Diaz norma Diaz 1203 Summit Lue. Racine, Wi. 53404